
LOCAL BOARD OF CANVASSERS – February 20, 2018 
A meeting of the Local Board of Canvassers began at 8:00 p.m. at the Town Hall 
on Tuesday, February 20, 2018, to canvass the Spring Primary.  Election 
Inspectors/Canvassers present were Becky Lumsden, Maggie Thaemert and 
Joyce Turnquist.  Others present Janet Krueger, town clerk.  A total of 73 votes 
were cast and 73 voters voted, 3 of which were absentee.   
 
Results for the Town of St. Croix Falls were: 
Justice of the Supreme Court:  Rebecca Dallet – 16; Michael Screnock – 42; and 
Tim Burns – 13. 
 
With completion of counting votes cast, the local board of canvassers adjourned 
at 8:15 p.m. 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Janet Krueger, Town Clerk 


